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Where will the path of engineering education lead in the future?
The ASEE IL-IN Section invites undergraduate and graduate students in engineering, engineering technology, and STEM education to present 
results of recent pedagogical and educational work at the 2018 Section Conference.  Posters (separate undergraduate and graduate poster sessions) may 
address the conference theme—“Reflecting on the Path of Engineering Education: Transforming the Field”—or topics related to the following:

First-Year Engineering Programs	 Recruitment and Retention	 Innovative Curricula	 Diversity

Distance Learning	 Technology in the Classroom	 Capstone Experience	 Leadership and Project Management

Professional Development	 Industry Relations and Practices	 Assessment and Accreditation	 PreK-12 Research and Outreach

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS--http://ENGINEERING.PURDUE.EDU/ASEE2018ILIN
Due January  29  •  Limited to 300 words  •  Abstracts will be peer-reviewed

2nd Call for Student Posters
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